
 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 
Justin Caporusso/Caporusso Communications 

justin@caporussocommunications.com 
(916) 412-0571 

 
 

 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Mono County Board of Supervisors Elects 2022 Chair 

 

Supervisor Jennifer Kreitz Recognized for Service as 2021 Chair 
 
MONO COUNTY, Calif. (JANUARY 6, 2022) – On Tuesday, the Mono County Board of Supervisors 
elected Supervisor Bob Gardner (District 3) to serve as 2022 Chair, taking the reins from 
Supervisor Jennifer Kreitz (District 1), who was recognized for her service during an extremely 
challenging year.  Chair Gardner immediately assumed the role, which will run through the year. 
 
“I am honored to have been elected by my colleagues to serve in this capacity, and am optimistic 
about the year ahead,” stated Chair Gardner.  “It has been a challenging couple of years, and I 
remain dedicated to the health and safety of our residents and visitors, and committed to 
aggressively pursuing the county’s priorities.” 
 
Supervisor Rhonda Duggan (District 2) was elected to serve as 2022 Vice Chair, and Supervisor 
John Peters (District 4) was elected to serve as 2022 Chair Pro-Tem.  The Board of Supervisors 
also appointed themselves to various Boards, Commissions, and Committees for 2022.  These 
assignments can be accessed here: https://monocounty.ca.gov/bos/page/2022-list-board-
members-appointed-commissions-and-committees. 
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